
 
 
24 November 2023 
 
Dear Past Pupil 
 
I hope that everything has been going well for you since you left Loreto Grammar School, Omagh.  
 
You are invited to receive your A’Level certificate at a Prize-giving Ceremony on Wednesday 20 
December 2023 at 7.00pm. I would also like to extend this invitation to your parents. The guest 
speaker for the evening will be Miss Dariena Mullan. 
 
Before the presentation of prizes, you will have the opportunity to meet your fellow students from 
last year in the school canteen, where tea / coffee and light refreshments will be provided.  If you 
are not able to attend prior to the ceremony, we would appreciate if you could be in the Assembly 
Hall no later than 6.45pm.   
 
Special Awards will be presented to individuals on the night. If you are a recipient, you will receive a 
separate letter shortly inviting you to present to the Assembly Hall from 6:15pm for a photograph.  
 
Light refreshments will also be served in the school canteen after the Prize-giving Ceremony. 
We would be grateful if you could notify the school by Monday 11th December 2023 if you believe 
you are eligible for an award for seven years’ full attendance.  Records will be verified and eligibility 
confirmed.   
 
Please complete the attached Form to the School Office before Monday 11th December 2023. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/4HJTWgMu25 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Susan Cullinan  
Principal 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 


